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Dear parents and carers, 

 
It’s  been another busy week and children in KS2 have been representing the school in 
the district sports.  We all went to St. Anthony’s on Tuesday for the Field events and 
hosted the track events here on Thursday..  
A big thank you to all the staff who helped and all the parents and family members 
who gave their support. Well done to Suvraaj in Year 4 and Aras and Jordan in year 
6 who will be going to Edmonscote on Thursday  to represent Sydenham in the finals. 
The results of the Reception and KS1 Sports’ Day were: 
Brook –1st 
Victoria 2nd 
Jephson 3rd 
Nebold –4th 
This means the overall results if we combine KS1 and KS2 are  
Brook :1st 
Victoria :2nd 
Newbold- 3rd 
Jephson: 4th 
Well done everyone. 
We hope year 5 have a great time in London next Tuesday and Wednesday aboard 
HMS Belfast. 
Best wishes, 
Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 
Executive Headteacher and Associate Headteacher 
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http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support! Congratulations to Class 4 
yet again~ who can beat them next week?! 

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 97.9% 
Class R AH: 95.8% 
Class 1 LC: 98.9% 
Class 1KH: 96.1% 
Class 2: 98.9% 
Class 3: 98.9% 
Class 4: 99.4% 
Class 5: 94.9% 
Class 6: 96.9% 
Overall Attendance: 97.5% 

Congratulations to to Class 4 once again!  

Cake Sale 
Thursday 26th June 

 

 

 

Years 3 and 4 are fundraising next week. They are 

making biscuits and cakes to sell at morning break. 

Please send your child in with 20p if you would like 

them to have this treat. There is a 40p maximum per 

child (we are a healthy school!) 



. Miss Clifton’s class have been learning about 

road safety 
We went for a walk around the local area and learned about staying safe. 

Our road safety officers Leah and Aman joined us and helped plan some 

activities for the children to do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed learning about road safety. Thank you to all the volunteers 

that helped us and made it possible for us to go out in the local area! 






